Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the
Fellowship of '1066' Longmarkers
held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings
at 8.05 p.m. on Tuesday 1l0th January, 1995.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Denis Coleman and Ernie Spray.

Apologies foxr Absence:
Apologies were received from Esther Carpenter, Barbara Powell, Sid
Powell, Colin Sinden, Ron Powell and Joyce Coleman.

Minutes:
The Minutes of the previous Meeting had been circulated but by
request the Chairman read them and they were then adopted.

Matters Arising: There were no matters arising.

Congratulations:
At this stage congratulations were passed to Ernie Spray on
becoming President of the East Sussex Cycling Association.

Christmas Meet 1994:

The Chairman reported that, as suggested, at the last Meeting,
some Committee members visited the 'Harrow Inn' and thought it a
suitable venue. After talking to the staff a booking for the
inn's minimum of ten was made. In the event thirteen people
assembled with twelve eating.

The evening was a success but nostalgic rumblings about the 'Ash
Tree' were heard and as that inn has now reopened with the same
landlady in charge we shall have to decide where we are going this
year. The decision was deferred until a fuller Committee
assembled.

Dinner/Dance 1995:

As instructed at the last Meeting the Chairman had visited the
Yelton and met with a Joan White to discuss menus and costs.

The outcome was that the main course would be roast turkey and
suitable vegetables with other courses as per the last Minutes at
a cost to us of £9.50 per head compared to £12.50 per head stated
on the printed menus supplied earlier.

This was approved by the few Committee members meeting at 'The
Harrow' (to discuss the Christmas Meet) and it was agreed to price
our tickets at £10.50 making them £1.50 cheaper than last year.
Tickets are going at the usual rate with twenty five paid for and
between fifty and sixty booked so far.

Complimentary tickets for the Wild Oats and the Dunfords had been
issued.

Esther had asked if we could let Ken Griffiths have his ticket for
£8.00 and this was agreed in view of his financial situation.

Joyce Marvell has agreed to help with selling raffle tickets with
Committee members providing prizes and Esther buying more if
required.

The Chairman is to book the Hotel for next year on the night.

A sub-Committee to finalise details was arranged for Monday, 23rd
January at 16 Brading Close.
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Financial Report:

No transactions have taken place so the Bank balance remains at
£463.01lp. A donation of £10 has been received from Norman Channon
SO0 the Chairman has retrieved the £5.00 owing to him and put the
remaining £5.00 into petty cash, which now contains £6.00, a few
coppers and some stamps.

The Bank and receipt books were checked and approved.

Any Other Business:

Best wishes from the Meeting were sent to Barbara Powell and Joyce
Coleman.

Next Meeting:

The next Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, February 21st, 1995 to
be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings at 8.00 p.m.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked
all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was proposed to the
Chairman.

The Meeting closed at 8.55 p.m.

.....................................

Chairman of the Committee




